
Mairead Rawal 

Senior Consultant 

AWN Consulting 

The Tecpro Building, 

IDA Business and Technology Park, 

Clonshaugh, Dublin 17, D17 XD90 

 

Re Amazon Data Services, DCC Planning Ref 3200/20 

 

Mairead, 

I confirm that planning application 3200/20 did not include an Environmental Impact Assessment 

Report and that an Environmental Impact Assessment was not required due to the development 

proposed being an EIA sub threshold development and considering the nature and scale of the 

development it would not have had significant effects on the Environment.  

The grounding permission for this facility Ref 2229/19 did not include an Environmental Impact 

Assessment and the Planning Authority in the assessment of that application concluded that the 

subject project would be sub-threshold for EIA. It is further considered that the proposal does not 

meet the tests set out in Schedule 7 of the Planning and Development Regulations, 2001(as 

amended), 

 

  

Billy Joe Padden  

Senior Planner 

Planning and Development Department 


